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Florida Voice  

 

For The Unborn  
 

Florida Voice for the Unborn Requests That Attorney General Ashley Moody 

Immediately Issue a Cease and Desist Order to All Florida Abortion Facilities 
 

 

March 25, 2020 

 

*For Immediate Release* 

 

Contact: Andrew Shirvell, Founder and Executive Director, at (850) 404-3414 or  

Andrew@FloridaVoiceForTheUnborn.com.  

 

Executive Director Andrew Shirvell today issued the following statement: 

 

“I sent a formal letter today to state Attorney General Ashley Moody, requesting that she issue an 

immediate cease and desist order to all Florida abortion facilities in order to bring them into 

compliance with Governor Ron DeSantis’ Executive Order 20-72, filed March 20, 2020.  

Additionally, Florida Voice for the Unborn has begun a grassroots e-mail campaign directed at 

Attorney General Moody, reiterating that these places of death need to be closed today.”   

 

Shirvell continued, “The governor’s executive order prohibits all elective medical procedures 

during the coronavirus emergency so that precious medical resources can be conserved. Surgical 

abortions, as well as chemical abortions, are clearly elective procedures.  Therefore, under 

Executive Order 20-72, Florida abortion facilities are now prohibited from offering, performing, 

or advertising abortions.”  

 
Shirvell further remarked, “Unfortunately, abortions have continued throughout Florida because 

Executive Order 20-72 is not being enforced!  In both Texas and Ohio, the governors issued similar 

executive orders to that of Executive Order 20-72.  When abortion facilities in those states failed 

to comply, the Texas and Ohio Attorneys General got involved.  While the abortion facilities in 

Ohio appear to still be fighting the closure order, the Texas Attorney General has been much more 

successful in stopping abortions because he took decisive action by pledging to bring criminal 

charges against abortionists and their employees.”   

 

Shirvell concluded, “Florida Attorney General Moody must follow the example set by her 

colleagues in Ohio and Texas.  She must immediately order the closure of all abortion facilities 

throughout Florida.  The longer she delays enforcement, the longer abortionists have to murder 

defenseless unborn babies.  It is long past time for the Florida abortion industry to comply with 
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the law, or face the consequences.  To read my letter to Attorney General Moody, go to: 

https://floridavoicefortheunborn.com/moody-petition.” 

 

Florida Voice for the Unborn is a new grassroots Tallahassee-based lobbying group that only 

focuses on pro-life issues impacting the unborn.  It is strictly independent, and its work is guided 

by faith in God’s only Son, Jesus Christ.  Florida Voice for the Unborn supports all peaceful efforts 

by elected officials and others to end abortion and save lives.  Follow us on Twitter, Facebook, 

Instagram, and Pinterest @UnbornVoiceFL – and visit our website at 

FloridaVoiceForTheUnborn.com.   

 

***                
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